
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Amy O'Hair <sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com> 

Wednesday, April 8, 2020 2:40 PM 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

jonathan winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfgov.org>; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) 
<seungyen.hong@sfgov.org>; Exline, Susan (CPC) <susan.exline@sfgov.org> 

Re: February BRCAC minutes 

Okay -- yes, that covers it, with the audio. 

Amy O'Hair 
SNA Sunnyside Representative 
Balboa Reservoir Community Advisory Committee 
sunnysi de.balboa. reservoir@gmail.com 

On Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 2:21 PM Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfaov.org> wrote: 
Hi Amy, 

Thanks for your thorough review of the minutes. The difference from the previous minutes in terms of CAC 

Discussion is not necessarily intentional, we simply had many City staff out sick during that meeting and I was 

the only one able to take notes while participating as well. So the minutes reflect that difference. The full audio 

file is also posted to the CAC page, so there are complete records of the meeting in any event. 

Happy to discuss further and thanks for understanding! Leigh 

Leigh Lutenski 
Office of Economic and Workforce Development 
(415) 554-6679 

le igh. I uten ski@sfgov.org 

From: Amy O'Hair <sunnyside.balboa.reservoir@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 11:37 AM 

To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org>; jonathan winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com> 

Subject: February BRCAC minutes 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

Hi Leigh, 

I found no typos to speak of, but I'm writing to ask, before the meeting this evening, about the fact that there are 
no recorded answers to the CAC members' many questions in Section 3-A. 

I see on previous meetings' minutes that "CAC Discussion" is more often a record of comments from committee 
members, but in Feb we seem to have had a great many questions. 

Are the answers that were given at the time by presenters in the meeting not considered part of the pubic record? 
In Sept, the presenters' answers to our numerous questions were duly recorded in the minutes, to contrast. 



Is this reduction part of the down-sizing of the BRCAC in terms of time and personnel? 

Thank you --

Amy 

Amy O'Hair 
SNA Sunnyside Representative 
Balboa Reservoir Community Advisory Committee 
sunnyside. balboa. reservoir@gmail.com 


